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OPERS Board of Trustees retains leadership for 2025 
 

OPERS Board of Trustees Chair Chris Mabe was reselected to be the chair of the Board for 
2025, and Stewart Smith was reselected vice chair, at the January meeting. 

Mabe has represented state employees on the OPERS Board since 2015. Smith has been the 
Board’s miscellaneous-employees representative since 2022. 

About OPERS 

With total investment assets of $117.5 billion as of Dec. 31, 2024, the Ohio Public 
Employees Retirement System is the largest state pension fund in Ohio and the 
14th-largest state pension fund in the United States. 
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Contact: 
Michael Pramik 
Ohio Public Employees Retirement System 
277 E. Town St. 
Columbus, OH 43215 
614-227-1005 
614-378-0708 (c) 
mpramik@opers.org 
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